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Staff Update: Farewell 
Carole and a New 
Beginning for Liz 
 
 
It is with mixed emotions that we 
announce the retirement of our 
beloved Contract Manager, Carole 
Lowe, after an impressive 12-years 
with Lawrence Cleaning.  
 
Throughout her time with us, Carole 
became a well-known and cherished 
figure, both within our staff 
community and among our clients. 
Her dedication and professionalism 
have made a lasting impact on all 
who had the pleasure of working 
with her. 
 
Carole's decision to retire was not 
made lightly, as she consistently 
postponed this phase of her life to 
continue contributing to our team's 
success. However, the call of 
spending quality time with her 
grandchildren has finally won her 
over. Incredibly though Carole has 
even offered to still help out if 
needed - amazing! 
 
Taking up the mantle as our new 
Contract Manager is Liz Parker, who 
is already finding her feet and visiting 
Carole's sites to introduce herself. Liz 
brings a wealth of experience and 
enthusiasm to her role, and we are 
confident that she will continue 
Carole's legacy of excellence. 
 
Please join us in wishing Liz good luck 
as she steps into her new role. We 
know that you will provide her with 
the support and encouragement 
needed to be successful. 
 
 

Lawrence Cleaning Solutions Update 

 

Remembering Alison "Lal" 

 It is with great sorrow that we inform you 
of the passing of our beloved colleague, 
Alison, known affectionately to many of 
us as Lal. She passed away on August 16th 
after a short but fierce battle with an 
aggressive form of bowel and liver cancer. 
 
Lal was more than just a coworker, she 
was family. Having been with us for nine 
years, she dedicated herself to completing 
payroll and administration duties 
diligently.  
 
Her philosophy towards work was evident 
in her words, "I'd rather be here," a 
sentiment she upheld until just three 
weeks before her passing to ensure we 
were all paid correctly. 
 

A Couple of Reminders Please… 
 
Don’t forget about our confidential EAP 
service. Their advice covers everything 
from legal issues, debt, financial advice 
and mental health. Contact Health 
Assured on 0800 0474097 for a 
confidential hotline 24/7. 

Also, we still proudly sponsor Dudley 
Kingswinford Rugby Club’s kit in support 
of our local rugby club – why not spend 
an afternoon supporting them! 
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Deb Lawrence beautifully captured all 
our feelings when she said, "Obviously, it 
has been difficult seeing her empty desk. 
She is missed for the vibrant and kind 
person she was—always understanding 
and kind."  
 
Lal touched the lives of so many of us, 
not just through her professionalism but 
through her warmth and kindness. Her 
absence is profoundly felt within our 
community. 
 
She leaves behind her partner of 31 
years, Dave, and their two boys, Callum 
and Matthew. Our hearts go out to them 
during this incredibly difficult time. 
 
 

Busy Times Ahead at The 
Grand Theatre 
 
Unbelievably, we are fast approaching 
Christmas and that means rolling up our 
festive sleeves to keep Panto season 
spick and span at The Grand in 
Wolverhampton.  
 
Do you feel like a festive treat? why not 
book some tickets early… oh no you 
won’t, oh yes you will… 


